BLOOMINGDALE RIVERWALK INFORMATION SESSION
The Borough of Bloomingdale is undertaking a feasibility study for a Riverwalk adjoining the Pequannock River on the south side of Paterson Hamburg Turnpike.  The study has been funded by Passaic County and the Riverwalk will achieve the following benefits to the Borough:

· Conserve environmentally sensitive areas (steep slopes, wildlife habitat, flood plain)

· Preserve the Pequannock River ecosystem and provide a passive recreation opportunity with linkage to local businesses

· Foster the desirability of and improvements to Central Business District parcels by linking them to a shared Riverwalk amenity

· Promote visits to the borough’s Central Business District and connect visitors to the River and passive recreation

· Entice businesses to locate in the Borough to fill in existing gaps in goods and services

The Borough is evaluating the physical constraints to a continuous Riverwalk.  The Riverwalk may be a combination of linkages, based on the existing constraints.

Your input in the planning process for this amenity is desired by the Borough.  Please feel free to attend the information session scheduled as follows:

DATE/TIME:

Thursday, February 7, 2013 at 7 p.m.

LOCATION:

Council Chambers




Municipal Building




101 Hamburg Turnpike




Bloomingdale, NJ   07403







Jane McCarthy, RMC







Municipal Clerk
